
Parents/Carers  

helping your child with online meetings 
 

Before the meeting starts:  

 

* Read through the Video Conferencing Etiquette with your child.  

* Remind your child of the need to behave appropriately and to follow teacher instructions.  

Inappropriate behaviour may result in your child being removed from a lesson and a follow-up 

discussion with senior school staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the online meeting:  

 

* If you need to speak to your child’s teacher, please do so through the normal channels of 

communication. All communication from parents/cares should be sent to the school office 

office@strathaven.s-lanark.sch.uk  

* It is important that parents/carers do not attempt to participate in online meetings with 

learners. This is to protect your own privacy and that of others.  

* If your child is experiencing difficulties during the meeting, they should use the chat feature to 

communicate this to their teacher. Parents/carers must not interrupt the meetings by speaking 

or appearing on camera.  

 

After the meeting:  

* It would be helpful if you could follow up with your child after online meetings (depending on 

their age and stage) to ensure they are clear about next steps provided by their teacher.  
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